
Hi Everyone, 

We are sending you our very best wishes and hoping that you and your family are all keeping well.  
We have been overwhelmed by the positive support and comments which show how many pupils are 
taking part in home learning through Purple Mash and reinforcing their knowledge as well as providing us 
with some fantastic informative facts. Please can you all continue with the great start to Purple Mash 
where work will be uploaded weekly; this also provides some structure and routine for all of our pupils 
during this period of uncertainty.  
 
Wishing you all continued good health. 
Lesley Brennan, Principal. 

Important Dates:  

 
Please continue to check 
your School Gate Way for 

any information passed from 
the school 
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              Department of Education CoronaVirus  Advise 

 

 

. 

Department for Education Coronavirus helpline 

Today, we have launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related to education. 

Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

The importance of hygiene 

Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19. Please help us in sharing sim-

ple and effective hand hygiene messages  



 

 

        Check out Chartwells Youtube Cooking lessons -  Super Yummy Kitchen 

 

 

 

Thank you to all parents that brought gifts, it was such a nice surprise 

and very much appreciated, thank you from everyone here at  

     Kingmoor Academy  



 

 

          

 

 Just some of the things the children of our keyworkers have been making over the last few 

weeks in school 



 

 

          

 

 

 

 

Today we went to a field near our home and had a P.E lesson lead by our big sister Ellissa. We played football, raced our 

aunts doggy Skye and done some exercises. Then Annie made 'oobleck' from cornflour and water as a science experiment 

to see how it changes from liquid to solid just by moving it in your hands. She said it was really fun, mummy said it was 

super messy. We hope all our Kingsmoor friends are enjoying the family time and sunshine as much as us and hopefully 

will be back at school seeing you all soon From Annie and Jamie Roberts 

Well Done 

 

To all pupils that 

are working from 

home, Keep up the 

Good Work.  

 

 

 

                 Leon Y3 India  George and Jake 


